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Headteacher message 

We have now received further news regarding    

relaxation of lockdown measures.  This is great 

news for so many of us. As a school, we are still 

keeping our protective measures in place,            

operating within bubbles and intend to continue 

to do so until instructed otherwise. Staff will      

continue to wear face mask in communal spaces 

and we ask you to continue wearing  a mask when 

visiting the site. 

 

 

Future Thinking 

Towards the end of this term, we are hoping to 

hold a careers week to invite people from a wide 

variety of industries and job types to speak to the 

children about the jobs they do.  If you would like 

to nominate yourself or someone you know, 

please contact the school office to leave your    

contact details.  We will be in touch! 

 

Dates for diary 

 

 

Week commencing 17th May  Design and Technology 

week 

Friday 28th  May  Last day of half term 

Monday 31st May  - Friday 4th June half term 

Monday 7th June  School reopens 

Wednesday 23rd  June              Year 6 Height and weight s 

    screening 

Thursday 22nd July  Last day of term— 

                                                               school closes at 2pm                                          

 

Headlice 

Please check your child’s hair regularly for       
headlice.  Headlice is very common in children and 
can only be picked up by head to head contact.  
Headlice has nothing to do with having dirty hair.  
Headlice are small insects, up to 3mm long.  They 
lay eggs (nits) which are brown or white and 
attached to strands of hair.  Wet combing the hair 
and/or using over the counter treatments can be 
used to treat headlice. For more information visit: 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-

Attendance Stars! 

Well done to the following classes for 
their attendance last week. 

Protea—96.4% 

Jasmine— 94.1% 

Our whole school target is 96% 

 

 

Pop Up Fidget 

Toys 

 

A number of children are bringing  

fidget toys to school.  Fidget             

resources are only given to specific 

children across the school. Please  

ensure that your child does not bring 

a fidget toy to school.  
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On Tuesday in RE, Year 5 learnt about the Eid celebration that takes 

place at the end of the month of Ramadan. This is a time of reflection 

when Muslims celebrate and thank Allah for giving them the strength 

to complete the month long fast in Ramadan . We marked the           

occasion by making Eid cards for our friends who will be celebrating 

this week. Eid Mubarak to all of our friends at Bond who will be       

celebrating this special occasion.   
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This week we have been learning about 
writing lists in Reception, we made a list with the  

ingredients that we 
needed to make an 
amazing Dinosaur 
Smoothie!!  

 

 

 

 

Finally Friday arrived and Purple and Orange     
Butterflies made it, they were  

so excited about it! Also Mrs Ashley and Miss         
Royer had a taste of it. They absolutely loved it! 
 

 

 

 


